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LETTER DATED 15 JUNE 1984 FROM THE PRESIDENT QF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

1 have the honour to refer to your letter of 14 June 1984 (S/16627), which I
have discussed today with the members of the Security Council.

The members of the Security Council agree with the measures proposed in your
letter.

(Signed) J. A. THOMSON
President of the Security Council
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